
 

Will your 8th grader be attending Wilsonville High School Next Year as a 9th grader? 
 

If So, here are some dates to be aware of!  

 

Tuesday, March 12th from 10:00--11:30 8th graders who will attend WHS next year take a 

field trip to Wilsonville High School  
to see elective choices, performances and other transition information.  

This is for students only. We will be transporting students by bus. Field Trip permission slips 

will come home soon.  

 

Wednesday, March 13th from 5:45-6:45 p.m. Spanish and 7:00-8:00 p.m. English Parent 

Information Night for Forecasting AT Wilsonville HS.  
 

Tuesday, March 19th all day at MCMS--Wilsonville HS Counselors visit all 8th graders in 

Language Arts Classes to help them complete forecasting online for freshman classes. 

Forecasting is only done online.  

 

Monday, April 15th the Online Window Closes for Forecasting with Wilsonville High 

School. Forecasting is only done online.  
 

************************************************************************** 
 

Will your 8th grader be attending West Linn High School Next Year as a 9th grader? 

 

If so, here are some dates to be aware of! Also, have your student get in touch with Ms. Jolly so 

she can coordinate the field trip to WLHS on Tuesday March 5th for forecasting presentations 

for students.  

 

Monday, February 25th from 5-7 p.m. AT West Linn High School PAC (Performing Arts 

Center) 

Incoming 9th Grade Parent Information Night 

 

Tuesday, March 5th Incoming 9th Grader Forecasting Talk AT West Linn High School 
This is for students only. Students MUST talk to Ms. Jolly to make arrangements to go to this 

event! 

Forecasting is done on paper forms.  

 

Friday, April 12th West Linn High School Counselors visit MCMS to complete Forecasting 

Forms with students.  
This is for students only. Students MUST talk to Ms. Jolly to be sure to be included in this event 

if they plan to attend WLHS next year! 

Forecasting is done on paper forms. 
 


